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LITTLE THINGS MEAN A LOT

It has been said “Little

things mean a lot.” That

could not be truer than

here in Thailand. The

smallest gesture of

kindness shown to the

people I encounter

daily is received with

such joy and gladness. I

stand amazed at how

God uses the little

things to make the

greatest impact.  

In telling the greatest

story the world has ever

known God chose to

use a series of little

incidents, little things,

little tasks, little people

and little places to give

us the story of Christ's

coming into the world.  

You could not read the

account in Luke without

being impressed with the

fact that there is nothing

here that man calls great.

Someone once said, "God is

great in great things and

very great in little things." 

We had the privilege to

share some little things

with the students of

Impact Asia Bible Institute.

God had impressed upon

Gey and I to put together

some bags of little things

such as fruit, coffee, and

toiletry items to give to the

students. As we put the

bags together we prayed

that God would use these

little things to help the

students feel loved. 

Be anxious for

nothing, but in

everything by prayer

and supplication,

with thanksgiving, let

your requests be

made known to God;

Phil. 4:6 NKJV 

 

Please pray with us for the

following needs to be met: 

 

Souls to be won 

 

Open Doors in the

community 

 

Sewing Machine 

 

Vehicle to be paid for 

 

Budget to be met 

 

Protection and Safety in our

travels 

 

Land for Building a Children's

Home 

 

Jon and Gey giving little things

Chiang Mai, Thailand
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The bags were received

with much excitement

and happiness. After the

bags were given we were

told by the staff that the

students had never been

given anything. We were

taken aback by the

gratitude expressed by

staff and students alike.

“Little things mean a lot.”

I want to thank you for

your continued support.

Your financial giving is

helping us make a

difference in the lives of

the people of Thailand.

We love you!  

 

In Him for Them, 

 

Jon, Gey

Jina, Jam, Yipsee, Maggie, and Fah have begun to make Christmas cards and bracelets to sell

for their Christmas gifts this year. If you would like to purchase any please let us know so that

we can get them to you in time for the Christmas season. The girls say, “Thank you so much!” 

Christmas Cards and Bracelets

Little Things Continued

Praying over the Students of Impact Asia
Bible Institute


